
At St. Mary’s Ryken we believe that no one should be denied access to a quality college 
preparatory, Catholic education. That’s why we’ve made over $2 million in tuition 
assistance available for the coming school year. We invite you to visit smrhs.org to learn more 
about how the St. Mary’s Ryken curriculum prepares today’s students for college and 
tomorrow’s workforce.

We hope to see you online during our Virtual Open House!

Amy Cricchi  
director of enrollment management

Pencil in time to explore 
St. Mary’s Ryken. 
Generous financial aid packages and a caring, compassionate community await. 
Visit smrhs.org to see what’s possible! 

Join us at our Virtual Open House on Sunday, Oct. 25 at 1 p.m. 
R.S.V.P. ›› https://www.smrhs.org/VirtualOpenHouse




